
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Honorable Mayor Shore and Council Members 
CC/: City Administrator Drew Nelson 
    
FROM: Chief Russell Johnson    
DATE:  02/21/2023 
SUBJECT: Salida Police Department Annual Statistical Update   
 
The Salida Police Department has prepared a statistical update.  The point of this is to 
make you and the citizens more aware of crime information and the work of the Salida 
Police Department.  In the slide show presentation you will see calls for service, reports 
taken, arrests, parking enforcement numbers and various other information points from 
2019 – 2022.  I go back a few years so you can see the trends.  I will explain the 
numbers and go over the details during the work session.  Once that is completed, I will 
answer any questions you may have.  
 
At this time, I am only informing Council of the information and no action is needed.  If 
you have any further questions after the meeting, feel free to send me an email or give 
me a call.  As always, if you have any questions you can stop by the Police Department 
at any time.   
 
Thank You, 
Chief Russell Johnson    
 


